
 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,        7-1-2014 

 

 

Anchor Telecom / Dan Gagnon has served the Newport Couny YMCA for 20+ years.  Dan has 

offered us great support at a moment’s notice.  We recently upgraded our phone system to a 

VOIP system.  We decided to do this as a result of upgrading to a new high speed internet 

network.  During this transition we experienced growing pains with the new internet network.  

Dan hung in there with us and supported us while the IT issues were resolved.  The bottom line 

is I would highly recommend Dan and Anchor Telecom for your communication needs. 

 

 

George Rezendes  

Director of Finance  

 

Newport County YMCA  

Telephone Main Office 

401.847.9200 (401.846.YMCA) 


